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June 8, 2021 

Mr. Jonathan A. Evans 
Presiding Officer 
New Hampshire Site Evaluation Committee  
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10  
Concord, NH  03301-2429 

Re: SEC Docket No. 2021-02                                                                            
Investigation of Complaints                                                                    
Regarding Antrim Wind Energy Facility                                                                                 
Response to Rand Survey      

Dear Mr. Evans:  

On May 14, 2021, a number of individuals submitted a document titled Complaint 
Response Noise Survey 3/18-4/9, 2021 (“Survey”). The document was prepared by Robert Rand 
and purports to show that Antrim Wind Energy, LLC (“Antrim Wind”) exceeded the applicable 
sound standard at a specific location on March 24, 2021, at 12:16 a.m. and March 31, 2021, at 
3:14 a.m.   

Enclosed please find Antrim Wind’s response, prepared by Robert O’Neal, the Managing 
Principal of Epsilon Associates, Inc., which analyzes the Rand Survey.  Mr. O’Neal explains that 
the Survey is inconsistent with Site Evaluation Committee rules and fails to validate the noise 
complaints.       

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Sincerely, 

Barry Needleman 
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